
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

ROUND HILL, VIRGINIA 

 

The Round Hill Town Council will hold a public hearing beginning at 7:30 PM, on May 15, 2024, 

at the Round Hill Town Office, 23 Main Street, Round Hill, Virginia, to consider the adoption of 

amendments to the Town Water and Sewer Ordinances that will require a deposit from all utility 

customers prior to establishing a utility account. The deposit amount will be set by the Town 

Council from time to time and will equal three-month average usage. The proposed changes amend 

Water Ordinance Article VII, Billing, Section 7-4 and Sewer Ordinance Article IX, Billing. These 

amendments are authorized by Code of Virginia Sections 15.2-2111, -2119 and 2143. Copies of 

the proposed amendments and related documents are available for inspection and copying at the 

Round Hill Town Office and on the Town website at roundhillva.org. All persons interested in 

commenting on the proposed amendments may appear in person or participate remotely using the 

information provided on the meeting agenda. Written comments should be emailed to 

hwest@roundhillva.org no later than noon on May 15 2024, to be included in the record. 

 

Scott T. Ramsey, Mayor 
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